
Notice to Navigation interests 

 

 

 
 

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS  

October 19, 2022 

BUILDING STRONG ® 

TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 

NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 22-71 

NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 

 
TOMBIGBEE WATERWAY, ALABAMA 

 

 RIVER MILE 213.2 – DEMOPOLIS LOCK  

 

TEMPORARY LOCK CLOSURE 

 

Notice is given to mariners that Demopolis Lock on the Tombigbee Waterway at mile 213.2, will 

undergo a temporary lock closure on October 26 from 0700 to 1100 to transfer bulkheads to a barge. The 

contractor will be onsite preparing for the lift on October 25 to minimize impacts to Navigation.   

 

For further information, please contact Chad Brumelow at the BWT/ Alabama-Coosa Project 

Management Office (CESAM-OP-BA) at (205) 752-3571. 
 

 

 

 

ASHLEY N. KLEINSCHRODT 

Chief, Navigation Section 
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